
Codrington Broadband/Internet

Would you like to see better broadband/Internet access in Codrington ? The areas that
will be updated to the more reliable/faster fibre broadband under the Phase 2 of the 
Superfast Extension Programme (SEP) is due to be decided in the next 6 weeks or so.
It will be difficult to get our small village updated in the short/medium term but the 
more of us, especially businesses, that push for this in Codrington the more likely we 
will be able to get on the list.

So if anyone would like to see better broadband in Codrington, please contact Terry 
Barnaby at Kingsmead Cottage, terry@beam.ltd.uk and then I or others can provide 
contact info and feedback any developments.

Claire Young, Councillor for Westerleigh ward is helping us with this: 
Claire.Young@southglos.gov.uk

Our MP, Luke Hall, has said he will push for better broadband and has said for people
to email him at: luke.hall.mp@parliament.uk

Contacting our local council may also help: http://www.southglos.gov.uk/enquiry-
form/
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